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Members and groups still can donate to the AAP For Our Future campaign, which has reached $3.25 million

of its $4 million goal.

There have been more than 1,000 donors to date, including members, staff, pediatric hospitals, corporate
partners, and AAP committees, sections, councils, districts and chapters. Nearly 30 AAP entities joined in
fundraising efforts for the new Headquarters of the Future, with 90% of the gifts donated by pediatricians

and pediatric subspecialists.

The Academy moved into the new building at 345 Park Blvd. in Itasca, lIl., in late fall, and the official opening
was held in January (http://bit.ly/ItascaAAP). The facility is a five-story, energy-efficient 183,000-square-foot
building with distinctive colored glass fins on the exterior. The 19,000 square feet of conference center

space includes 83 conference rooms, some with state-of-the-art technology.

For more information on the For Our Future campaign, contact Courtney Shupryt at 630-626-6740 or

cshupryt@aap.org, or visit http://bit.ly/2vGyhlo.

Resources
« Contribution and pledge form
¢ AAP News article “Opportunities remain for donors to name spaces in new headquarters” (March
2018)
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